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“Do you have an extra Bible you could give me?”  I have to say this 

question, coming from a Muslim friend took me a bit by surprise!  

However, she is very philosophical and likes to read “books from other 

religions”, though she remains devoted to her faith.  Please pray for her 

(God knows her name) as she reads the Word.  May the truth set her 

free. 

 

“What do I need to say or do to take the next step in faith?”  We have 

been praying to hear these words from Sylvie for years.  Praise the Lord 

- she acknowledged her need for Jesus as her Savior on Friday morning!  

She and two others from the church are ready to follow Christ in 

believer’s baptism!  We look forward to having our next baptismal 

service soon! 

 

The town is trying to find us another place to rent until we get our 

building built.  Please pray that we are able to find something that suits 

our needs. 

 

 

For the honor of His glory, 

 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon, & Kayne Auterson 

 


